
O-R.E, Systems, Inc. 
Box 3677 

Farmington, N M 87499 

October 5, 2007 

Ms, Florene Davidson 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87S05 

Sent Via Fax 505 476-3462 

Dear Ms. Davidson, 

Thank you for the opportunity to propose an alternative to repealing Rule 50. 

The alternative is not to repeal Rule 50 as it applies to temporary pits. We do not believe 
there is a reason to change the rule. We also believe the extra regulations will increase, 
not decrease the chance for pollution. More disposal sites will be needed and it will 
cause more truck traffic, increasing the wear and tear on roads and highways. It will also 
increase the cost of oil and gas products to the consumer. 

We respectfully submit this alternative. 

Sincerely yours, * 

Zsae B. Galloway 
President 
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